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0.7 PCT. RISE ON WHOLESALE PRICES DUE TO GAS SPIKE

There was a raise in wholesale prices in February due to the raise in the prices of expensive gases and pharmaceuticals. But the inflation felt was mild despite
the increase. The price of wholesale gas increased by 7.2 percent. There is a good chance for the economy to grow as the mild inflation helps it out. It is also
notable that the core prices have increased by 1.7 percent in the past 12 months.

Read the full article here:

US wholesale prices rise 0.7 pct. on gas spike




